Gordon Head Middle School
Friday
May 31, 2024

Chess Club is today.

Get ready to stock up on great books for your summer reading; The Great Big Book Exchange is
coming to Gordon Head! This is a chance for you to bring in books you don’t need any more and
exchange them for new ones, all for free. We will begin collecting books next week, so search your
bookshelves this weekend and bring your donations to the library starting Monday. We are looking
for books that would be interesting and appropriate for middle school students. The books should
also be in good condition - nothing your dog has chewed on please! Once we’ve collected and sorted
the books, all students will get a chance to pick out new books on Tuesday, June 11. For more
information, see Ms. Aerts or Ms. Sheyka in the library.

A bag of pickle balls has gone missing from Mr. Owen's room. If they were lent to you, please return
them ASAP so they can be lent out for block 1 this morning.

There is a track and field meeting today at lunch in Mr. Owen’s room for all athletes who competed in
track meets so far. We will be discussing who has qualified for city finals happening next
Wednesday.

Boys rugby team will have a pizza lunch meeting with coach Tucker on Monday, so make sure you
are here!



